EXHIBIT A



From: Samuel R. Yemington

Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 12:12 PM

To: Ronald Ericsson

Cc: Katelyn S. Hardee; Michelle McCallum; Matt J. Micheli
Subject: RE: Skype conference call information needed

Mr. Ericsson —

In an effort to avoid technical difficulties on Wednesday, BPM proposes that your deposition be conducted over
telephone as opposed to skype. While a video deposition is certainly preferable, we are hopeful that we can accomplish
the same by telephone with less potential issues arising. To facilitate the deposition by telephone, we will provide by
next-day-air (1) a flash drive with deposition documents and (2) a map of the subject lands. We will also make the
documents available electronically through our firm’s network should the flash drive not arrive by Wednesday. Please
provide at your earliest convenience (1) your current mailing address and (2) the telephone number by which we can
reach you at 9:00am MST on Wednesday morning.

It is our hope that this approach will best accommodate your deposition. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any
questions or concerns you may have.

Regards,

Samuel R. Yemington

Associate, Holland & Hart LLP

2515 Warren Ave, Suite 450, Cheyenne, WY 82001
T 307.778.4207 F 307.220.6189 M 307.290.1105
SRYemington@hollandhart.com

HOLLAND&HART PN

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in error, please reply to the
sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail.

From: Ronald Ericsson <rjericsson@outlook.com>

Sent: Friday, December 7, 2018 3:54 PM

To: Samuel R. Yemington <SRYemington@hollandhart.com>
Subject: Skype conference call information needed

From: Ronald Ericsson <rjericsson@outlook.com>
Sent: Friday, December 7, 2018 3:51 PM
To: srwyemington@hollandhart.com; mjmicheli@hollandhart.com

Cc: scottaericsson@gmail.com; rolandericsson@cox.net
) Exhibit A

Subject: Skype conference call information needed
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The video conference scheduled for 9:00 am MST, Wednesday the
12th will be held with Skype. Please let us know your contact

information associated with Skype so we may add you to the call
group prior to the meeting.

Ronald Ericsson





